
 

 

Mrs. Wilkins, Principal 
March 1, 2024 

Sunday, March 10 

Kindergarten Registration for 2024-2025 
Shoshone School District Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 school year will be held in our 
kindergarten classrooms on Wednesday, April 17, 5:00-7:30 p.m.  Please bring your child, their official birth 
certificate, and current or completed immunization record.  Registration and screening will take approximately 
45 minutes.  To register your child for kindergarten they must turn “5” on or before September 1, 2024.  No 
exceptions. 

 

  

 

 

Dr. Seuss Birthday Week 
In celebration of Dr. Seuss’ birthday our students will have the opportunity 
to participate in several fun, dress up days, Mar 4-7.  They are as follows: 
 

  Dr. Seuss Book           Dress Up Activity     

Mar. 4     One Fish, Two Fish Red Fish, Blue Fish           Let’s wear Red or Blue 

Mar. 5     Thing 1 & Thing 2             Show us your crazy hair style! 

Mar. 6     My Many Colored Days               Wear as many different colors as you can.   

Mar. 7     I’m Not Going to Get Up Today            Career Day!  Dress up as what you want to    

                be when you grow up. 

 

 

 

 

Shoshone Education Association, Dr. Seuss Sucker/Bake Sale 
On Thursday, March 7, Shoshone Education Association will celebrate Dr. Seuss Day with a sucker/bake 
sale.  Students will have the opportunity to purchase yummy treats during the school day.  Treats will sell for 
$0.50 to $2.00.   All proceeds will benefit the “Idaho Children’s Fund” which provides glasses, school supplies, 
clothing, and health services to Idaho Public School Children. 
 

Child Find Screening for 3-5-year-olds 
Shoshone School District will hold a pre-school eligibility screening on Wednesday, April 17, 5:00-7:30 p.m.  
This service is available to all resident, 3 to 5-year-old children.  To be eligible for testing, your child must turn 
“3” on or before May 31, 2024. If you have developmental concerns about your preschool child, please call our 
elementary office at 886-2381 ext. 138 so we can schedule a screening appointment. 

 

 

Parent-Teacher Conference 
Parent-teacher conferences are scheduled for Tuesday, March 19, and Wednesday, March 20.  You 
should receive a note with your child’s scheduled conference time within the next week.  If you have more than 
one child attending our elementary we will try to schedule their conferences back to back.  Please keep in mind 
that early evening conferences are the most requested time. Conferences are scheduled every 15 minutes starting 
at 5:00 p.m. and going until 7:45 p.m.  Please help your child’s teacher stay on schedule by arriving on time.  If 
more than 15 minutes is needed, schedule additional time with the teacher at a later date.  Please help us reach 
our parent-teacher conference attendance goal of 100%!  
 

March 18-21 

Vision Screening 
Students in grades K, 1, 3 and 5 had their vision screened on Thursday, February 15.  We would like to thank 
our local Lions Club for providing this much needed service.  If your child failed the vision screening, you will 
receive a letter indicating there may be a vision problem that needs attention.  

 

March 25-28 
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